
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We will be celebrating World Book day on Thursday 1st March. 

Our theme this year will be ‘The Power of Reading’. Children can dress up as a character from their 
favourite book or a book that has had a ‘powerful’ effect on them. (It may have become their favourite 
book, or it hooked them into a series, or it really made them think.) 

Possible ideas for costumes: 

- The Gruffalo 

- Aliens love underpants 

- The Tiger who came tea 

- Lonely Beast 

- Moon Man 

- A character from a Greek myth 

- The day the crayons quit 

- Harry Potter 

- David Walliams books – Gangsta Granny/ Awful Auntie 

- Horrid Henry 

- Roald Dahl characters 

In keeping with our ‘We can change the world’ theme, this year we will be raising money for the charity 
‘Book Aid’. Please bring in a £1 donation for this important charity. You will get this £1 back in a World 
Book day token. 

Every £2.00 we raise, will allow Book Aid to send another book to a reader around the world who really 
needs it.  

Thank you for your continued support,  

 

Miss Hodgkinson 


